
	
	

NATIONAL DOUGHNUT WEEK IS HERE! 
June 1 – 5, 2020 

	
Dear Valued Customer, 
  
This year National Doughnut Day is National Doughnut Week and 
you get to choose not only your free doughnut, but the day to enjoy 
it!  
 
Krispy Kreme Canada is excited to participate in the first ever 
“National Doughnut Week”! As we continue to focus on the impact of 
COVID-19 in our communities, we must consider the safety and well-
being of our guests and employees as our top priority while bringing 
you joy through the Krispy Kreme experience.  
  
The following locations will be participating: 
5920 Mavis Rd, Mississauga ON (drive-thru only) 
600 Auguste Ave, Greenfield Park QC (drive-thru only) 
1560 LeBourgneuf Blvd, Quebec QC (drive-thru only) 
7153 120th St, Delta BC (take-out & drive-thru) 
164 McCaul St, Toronto ON (take-out only). 
 
Due to continued COVID-19 precautions the remainder of our 
locations remain delivery only and therefor will not be able to 
participate in this promotion.  
 
We will continue to do our very best to deliver the joy that is Krispy 
Kreme during COVID-19. Thank you for your patience and 
understanding as we navigate this unprecedented and challenging 
time together.  
  
Krispy Kreme Canada 


